
West Valley Water District Celebrates
 Water Quality Month! 

West Valley Water District (WVWD) is proud to celebrate Water Quality Month and our commitment to the
community and the 100,000 customers we serve. Our dedicated team of water professionals work tirelessly to
ensure that we provide you with a safe and reliable water supply. The WVWD Water Quality Team implements
rigorous water quality monitoring, sampling, and testing to safeguard your water and guarantee that it meets or
exceeds all state and federal drinking water quality regulations each time you turn on the tap! 

WVWD publishes an annual water quality report in June detailing the previous year’s data and informs our
customers about their water supply. The Water Quality Report is available online at
www.wvwd.org/waterquality or if you would like a physical copy, please contact the customer service
department at (909) 875-1804. 

Scan here to view the 
Report!
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Finance Department receives GFOA Award 
WVWD’s Finance department has continued to excel
in their commitment to transparency and financial
responsibility. Earlier this year, they received the
Distinguished Budget Presentation Award from the
Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA) for
the 3rd year in a row. This award recognizes the
District’s outstanding efforts in preparing its Fiscal
Year 2023 Budget book. 

Currently, the Finance team is on track to receive the
GFOA’s Triple Crown Award. For all information about
our finance team visit www.wvwd.org/transparency.  

Summer Water Saving Tips
As temperatures rise in the summer, so does
our outdoor water use. Here are a few tips to
help save water: 

West Valley Water District (WVWD) invites
eligible first through sixth-grade students to
participate in this year’s poster contest. The
theme of this year’s contest is “Being a water
saver means...”.

Winning student entries will be awarded a prize
and  recognized at a Board of Directors meeting
and used for the 2025 West Valley Water
District Calendar. If your child is interested in
participating or if you are a school
administrator and would like to sign up, email
social@wvwd.org or call the Public Affairs
Department at 909-875-1804. 

Tune up your systems: Check your
irrigation systems for leaks, clogged
sprinklers, or wasteful overspray. 

Watch the time: Adjust outdoor
irrigation to water in the morning or
late evening to avoid evaporation
from the heat.

Keep grass long: Longer grass
promotes a more drought-resistant
lawn by shading out weed seeds and
keeping the soil cooler.

Step on it: Step on your lawn, if the
grass springs back its an indication it
doesn’t need water.

2024 Poster
Contest

Theme: “Being a Water Saver Means...”

Apply Now! 

Deadline: 
October 10, 2024

Visit: wvwd.org/postercontest


